



STATE OF
COLORADO

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Colorado Rose Red, M-1978-332, AM02

Environment-Inc <Environment-inc@outdrs.net>
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Caleb Liesveld <caleb@coloradorosered.com>

Mon, Jul 23, 2018 at 12:03 PM

Jared,

We have decided to ask for more time. Caleb is persuing getting someone give him an estimate to do the underground analysis as a priority. I have the responses to the last adequacy review minus the Geotechnical stuff. I will get response and revised map sent in this week.

We just don't want to give up on the underground and quarry plans, but may have to decided once we get the cost estimate and time schedule to get the geotechnical work done. The permit was listed as complete on 12/27/18 so there is still a little time but for the reasons listed above I think we need at least another 30 days.

Caleb and I appreciate the patience the Division has shown to date. If this is acceptable, I'll get a request to extend letter in till August 24th.

Regards,
Steve

Steve O'Brian
Environment, Inc.
7985 Vance Dr., #205A
[Arvada, CO 80003](#)
(303) 423-7297
(303) 423-7599 Fax
Environment-inc@outdrs.net

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you have received this communication in error, please delete this message from all media and notify me immediately. Thank you for your cooperation.
[Quoted text hidden]